
 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES IN DECEMBER 
Dec. 6- PAC meeting Tremblay Library @ 6pm 
Dec. 8- PJ’s and Hot Chocolate Theme Day 
Dec. 14- Tremblay Christmas Dinner – 
Students/Staff Only 
Dec. 19- Tremblay Christmas Concert @ 1:00 pm 
Dec. 18-22- Report cards sent home 
Dec. 22-  Jan. 5 Winter Break (No classes in session) 
Jan. 8- Classes resume (Welcome to 2024!) 

Principal Randy Parr  Vice-Principal James McKechnie 

For the latest updates, 
check us out on: 

 

Mme Lauzé’s Library Corner 
Dear Parents,  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our students, families, PAC and district 
personnel for their contribution to another successful book fair. Our library will have brand new 
books for students to borrow and new resources to promote learning.  

Please continue to participate in the home reading program . We are offering prizes such as 
book bucks that can be redeemed at the next book fair in the new year, goodie bags and 
participation in a monthly draw. If you need a new reading sheet, please let me or your classroom 
teacher know. 

Also, students with good library standing will be allowed to borrow more books over the 
Winter Break as this is a great time to dive into some good books! Thank you.  

 
Mme Lauzé 

Tremblay Turkey Dinner 
Tremblay students will partake in the annual December Turkey 
dinner together in the gymnasium. The dinner will consist of turkey, 
potatoes, and gravy. A huge thank you The First Baptist Church for 
providing the ham and turkey and to Northern Lights College and our 
own Ms. Stevens for preparing the meal! Our students are looking 
VERY forward to having a delicious Christmas turkey dinner.  

Tremblay Movie Afternoon 
On December 20 at 11:00 am, Tremblay 
Elementary will watch a Holiday-themed 
movie at Magic Lantern Theatres in Dawson 
Creek. Students will travel by bus to and 
from the theatre. Popcorn and a drink will 
provided at no charge. Special thanks to our 
PAC for this festive activity!  

Tremblay Christmas Concert 
We are extremely pleased to announce that 
Tremblay Elementary will be hosting a 
CHRISTMAS CONCERT. It will take place in 
the Tremblay gymnasium on December 
19th. Show starts at 1pm. Get ready to be 
entertained by our energetic classes with 
their great performances!  

 

Classes 
resume on 
Monday, 
January 
8, 2024!  


